Vote Monday

Re-elect Vrbanovic



Dear Friends and Neighbours,

In 2006, you once again put your trust in me to serve as your elected representative on Kitchener City Council. I was humbled by that support. Serving you is a privilege that I take seriously and

Over the past few weeks, I have knocked endlessly on hundreds of doors throughout our ward and have spoken with many of you. You have told me about the many things you think we are doing well as a City and discussed other issues where further improvements can improve our collective quality of life.

By being accessible, approachable and listening to your concerns, I am committed to continuing to serve you with the same tireless energy I have demonstrated since first being elected. With the new larger Council, I know I have the strong, experienced leadership which will be essential to make the choices required to build the kind of great community you and I want to live in today, and tomorrow.

This Monday, October 25th, I ask for your support again, so that together, we can continue to make the neighbourhoods of Ward 2 a great community, and Kitchener, a great City to live in!

Sincerely.



For a RIDE TO THE POLLS or other election day information:

Call: 519-896-7300

Email: voteberry@rogers.com

www.berryonline.com







WHAT YOUR NEIGHBOURS ARE SAYING ABOUT BERRY...

"Whether at a Council meeting or a community event, Berry is always engaged - talking to people, listening and trying to find practical solutions to issues. He understands both the needs of residents and business in building a strong, vibrant community. As both a business owner and community supporter, I know it's that kind of leadership and experience we need for this community going forward."

Peter Benninger, President

Coldwell Banker Peter Benninger Realty



"Berry's efforts in building a safe and healthy community are second to none. Whether it's ensuring ice time for kids, addressing neighbourhood safety or being sensitive to the needs of new-Canadians in our community, Berry has an incredible passion for people and community building."

Pat Doherty, Member Safe & Healthy Community Advisory committee & Long-time Kitchener Minor Hockey coach

"Since Day 1, Berry has worked for ALL the residents of this ward – from those with the most to those with the least. Most importantly, he has always focused on our youth, recognizing how important it is to support and encourage them. He has always worked hard and has a passion for addressing the diversity and the needs of our neighbourhood."

Aaron Delsaut, Chair Centreville-Chicopee Community Association

"Berry's leadership on environmental issues at Council has helped ensure that everything from the preservation of city parkland to a LEED gold standard for new city construction has become a priority for our City. His voice will help ensure the new Parks Strategic Plan remains a priority going forward."

Claude Schneider, Past Co-chair City of Kitchener Environment Committee



"Berry understands the important relationship between healthy suburban neighbourhoods and a healthy downtown. While he has always made sure we have the facilities we need in our ward, he also knew we needed to invest in the heart of our community as well."

Erin Young, Ward resident & Co-owner of Inception, Downtown Kitchener



"I've known Berry since he was first elected, and today, he still has the same endless energy now, as he did then. Berry genuinely cares about people, and whether you see him at the store, at the community centre or the over 100 events he attended in the community last year, he is always smiling, listening, helping. He deserves our support so he can continue getting the job done for us at City Hall."

Jancey Ballantyne, Past-President Stanley Park Community Association